
Prospective families are welcome to arrange visits at 
any time. 
To arrange a visit or for more information, call: 
020 8470 2339 or email: info@kensington.ttlt.academy

"A place everyone loves to be"

Kensington  
 Primary School,
Kensington
Avenue, 
Manor Park, 
London, E12 6NN

Outwards Bounds 
On 28th-30Th March 2023, Kensington

Primary School took their Y5 children The
Hertfordshire Young Mariners Base for an

amazing watersports residential. They
stayed at the Lee Valley YHA lodges next

door. The children enjoyed a range of
different activities such as bell-boating,

raft-building, paddle-boarding and
kayaking; all delivered by qualified

instructors with the help of teaching staff.  
Residentials such as this offer so much for

our children and help them develop
confidence, resilience, communication and

leadership skills; as well as providing a
truly memorable experience that children

never forget! 


